

English Pretest for Senior High School



Indonesia or commonly known as Republic of Indonesia is one of South East Asia countries. Located between Pacific and Indian Ocean, it makes Indonesia the world's largest archipelago country. Also called as Nusantara, this country has more than 17,000 islands. Having more than 261 million people, Indonesia becomes 4th most populous country in the world. Indonesia has more ethnics, languages and culture than other countries. Data showed that Indonesia has several ethnic groups including Javanese, Sundanese, and other with more than 700 recognized regional language.

1. What makes Indonesia one of most populous countries in the world?
 - A. It is located in South East Asia
 - B. Indonesia has more than 17,000 island
 - C. Indonesia has more than 261 million people
 - D. Indonesia is rich
2. What is the main idea of the paragraph?
 - A. Indonesia is one of South East Asia countries
 - B. Indonesia is 4th most populous country
 - C. Ethnics and languages make Indonesia rich
 - D. Indonesia is an Asian country which has many cultures, ethnics, as well as people
3. The word "located" can be best replaced by
 - A. Situated
 - B. Allocated
 - C. Happened
 - D. Borrowed



I have a new cat, its name is Shorty. I call it Shorty because it is short than the other cats. My cat is a Persian cat with flat nose and fluffy hair. It has sharp, yellow eyes that glow in the dark. Shorty likes to run around the house, chasing any moving things. I like to see Shorty sleeping because it looks cute. Shorty does not like to eat canned food, instead it prefers fresh tuna.

4. My cat is (line 1). The word “my” refers to

- A. Reader
- B. Cat
- C. Writer
- D. Mother

5. Which breed is Shorty?

- A. Persian
- B. Angora
- C. Half-breed
- D. Domestic cat

6. What does the writer tell about?

- A. New toy
- B. New cat named Shorty
- C. Writer’s new hobby
- D. Family



Angkor Wat was faced a Hindu temple, a man of Buddhist temple completed in Cambodia. It is the largest religious monument in the world. The temple was built by the Khmer King, Suryawarman II in the early twelfth century in Yosadapura, the capital of the Khmer Empire as this temple of eventual moslem. It is dedicated to Wisnu. It is designed to represent Khmer Meru, frame of the Devis in Hindu mythology within the mouth and has an outer wall which is 3 to 7 km long. It has three rectangular galleries which races about the neck. At the centre of the temple stand Queen Cap of Tower.

7. What is the monolog about?
 - A. Gallery complex.
 - B. Buddhist mythology.
 - C. Khmer Empire.
 - D. Angkor Wat.
8. In the 12th century which Empire was strong enough to build the biggest temple of the world?
 - A. Old Empire.
 - B. Yosadapura Empire.
 - C. Meru Empire.
 - D. Khmer Empire.



Paris is the capital city of France. It is one of the most beautiful cities in the world. It is also one of the world's most crowded cities. Lovely gardens and parks are found throughout Paris. At night, many palaces and statues are lit up. For this reason, Paris is often called the city of light. Every year, millions of people visit Paris. The most popular place to visit is the Eiffel Tower. This huge structure has become the symbol of Paris. D'Louvre, one of the world's largest art museums draws many visitors. The Cathedral Notre Dame, a famous church, is an other favourite place to visit.

9. What is the monologue about?
 - a. Paris
 - b. The Louvre
 - c. Notre Dame
 - d. The crowded city
10. What has become the symbol of Paris?
 - a. The Louvre
 - b. The Cathedral
 - c. The Eiffel Tower
 - d. The lovely garden
11. Andy the family car
 - a. wash
 - b. washes
 - c. washs
 - d. washed
12. Every morning my mother at 4:00
 - a. get up

- b. get ups
 - c. gets up
 - d. got up
13. Mr. Black e-mails in the evening
- a. write
 - b. writes
 - c. written
 - d. wrote
14. The girls the shopping
- a. dos
 - b. does
 - c. do
 - d. don't
15. Mandy and Susan movie every weekend
- a. Watches
 - b. Watche
 - c. Watch
 - d. Watching
16. Which sentence is in the form of Simple Present?
- a. He can a bike ride
 - b. He can ride a bike
 - c. He can rides a bike
 - d. He cans ride a bike
17. Which sentence is in the form of Simple Present?
- a. He has read a book
 - b. He is reading a book
 - c. He read a book
 - d. He reads a book
18. Which negative sentence is in the form of Simple Present?
- a. He do not reads a book
 - b. He does not read a book
 - c. He is not reading a book
 - d. He not read book
19. Which negative sentence is in the form of Simple Present?
- a. We do'nt work in a bank
 - b. We does not work in a bank
 - c. We don't work in a bank
 - d. We are not working in a bank
20. Which question is in the form of Simple Present?
- a. Do she work in an office?
 - b. Do she works in an office?
 - c. Does she work in an office?

d. Works she in an office?

Fill the blanks with Adjectives that correspond to the sentence!

21. Those are flowers.
22. That building is very til it touches the clouds.
23. My mom makes roasted bread every morning.
24. Venny doesn't like dress. She prefers the one.
25. The bicycle is too I can't afford it.
26. Tomatoes are not only but they are also
27. The air in the villages are often so
28. Jalapeno is a type of chili, it is so I don't like it
29. The oceans are so I can't imagine what's inside of them
30. My mom bought me a bracelet yesterday

Complete the dialogue below!

31. Amara: "do you know about Monday's Carnival?
June : "?"
Amara : " the carnival that is only be held on Monday, it's that simple but it is a long-awaited event in our school!"
32. 'Umar : " Ali, I got 65 in my English test the other day, what should I do?
Ali : ""
'Umar : "you're right!"
33. Mother : "what do you want for dinner, sweetheart?"
Fatima : ""
Mother : "ah that is easy, will you help me cook it?
Fatima : ""
Mother : "great! Let's go!"
34. Lala : " do you think the pandemic will end soon? I can't wait to go to school like normal days again"
Kirana : ""
Lala : "yes you're right, it all depends on us"
35. Hava : "congrats on your achievement for standing on the first place! Here's a little gift for you"
Jenna : "!"
Hava " anytime!"

Arrange these words into a correct sentence!

36. will – Sunday – sister – this – Anna – jogging – go – her – with
37. world – pollution – The – beautiful – be – will – without
38. dress – My – Italy – made – was – in
39. Girl Scout – joined – school – I – my – in – junior – high
40. loved – ice skating – I – when – kid – was – I – a – playing